
August 2024 
Hello Friends of C4DMU! 
 
 
I am a representative of the stateside team of Collaborate 4 Development Mission: Uganda 
(C4DMU). You are receiving this email because you or your organization has supported our 
friend James Akuwa in his significant work in rural Uganda. We are in the process of creating a 
mailing list and making an effort to keep supporters updated as to the work being done and the 
needs that continue to be addressed in this vital ministry to the poorest areas of Eastern 
Uganda. 
 
Last fall, funds were secured through friends like you to finally bring clean, fresh water to the 
two communities where James serves: Kamuli and Mukono. Last February, our board chair, Lori 
Cavendar, was able to travel to Uganda and spend two weeks with James seeing first hand the 
needs and conditions. Since that time, we have added a child sponsorship opportunity and 
many of you have chosen to support a specific child attending the Mt Olivet Care View School in 
Kamuli. Thank you, donors, for your support of these significant projects! 
 
 

 
 
 
Since then, a special project was created to secure funds to put roof sheeting on classrooms at 
the Mt Olivet school. These funds were sent to James just this week and we look forward to 
seeing the completion of these temporary shelters serving the 160 students at the school. 
 

 
 



 
 
Attached is a more complete report along with pictures from Pastor James. Please take a few 
minutes to read this report and hear about another exciting opportunity to build permanent 
school buildings on land that has already been secured. This is an ambitious project that will 
cost approximately $85,000 US dollars. We hope you will consider partnering with C4DMU and 
spreading the word to others who would love to see these beautiful children able to learn and 
grow in dry, clean buildings that better meet the needs of this community. 
 
All giving can be done easily and securely through our page on the Global Horizons website. We 
are so grateful for our partnership with GHI and all the support they provide to our team. Here 
is a link to our page for your convenience: C4DMU - Collaborate 4 Development Ministries 
Uganda - Global Horizons Inc. (globalhz.org) 
 
Thank you again for your prayers, your support, and your continued interest in this great 
ministry! 
 
Blessing, 
Terri Hansen  
On behalf of the C4DMU Board 
 

https://globalhz.org/c4dmu/
https://globalhz.org/c4dmu/

